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March 2019 

RAMPSIDE  WI 
March 13th—visit to urswick wi (open 

meeting ) 
Ross Harrison—demo spring flowers 
Competition—flowers in any medium 

============== 
April 10th—blood bikers - an insight 

into the work of blood bikers 
Competition—decorated hen’s egg 

============== 
New members welcome 

Further information available from 
linda colton,   president  tel. 464491 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 11th March 

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

Rampside Brownies urgently need new 

members ! If you know of any girls age 7 - 9 who 

would be interested in badges, friends, games, 

adventures and new skills please contact 

Chloe_kell@outlook.com  

FRIDAY 22ND MARCH 7.30 

FASHION SHOW by 

KITTY BROWN BOUTIQUE 

Entry £3 inc refreshments 

CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL 

A new roll has to be prepared every 6 

years and this year is it. 

It is the register of the Church’s voting 

members who are qualified to attend and 

vote at the Annual Parochial Church 

Meeting.  

Everyone who is eligible to be on the roll 

must apply on a new form even if they 

have been on the current roll for several 

years. If you think you are eligible and 

would like to be on the new roll  or have 

any questions please contact Sam Taylor 

tel. 431743 or e-mail 

sammijake@hotmail.com 

Forms will be available at the Village 

Hall and Church and can be handed to 

any PCC member 

All applications must have been received 

by Monday, 1st April 2019  

X112 BUS UPDATE 

Coffee Morning in aid of bus funds Thursday, 

14th March. 10 to  12 noon at Tyson Square 

Community Hall, Ulverston. 

This will be followed by the AGM of the Friends 

of the X112. Further details from Roger tel. 

835712 

The family of Peggy Barnes from Peasholme 

Lane wish to pass on the sad news that Peggy 

passed away on 19th November 2018 and would 

like to thank those who have enquired about 

Peggy’s wellbeing 

There is now a working Defibrilator Unit on the 

side of the Village Hall facing the car park 

The Hall Management Committee has decided there will be NO rent increase for the next 12 

months. The rents remain as follows:- Per hour before 6pm              After 6pm 

                                                                                   Main room only  £10                    £11 

                                                                                   Meeting room only £7                  £8 

                                                                                    Both rooms  £16                           £18 

Groups of 4 or less will be charged half price; children’s parties  remain at £40 and Evening 

Events with Bar at £100  


